MINUTES OF APPRAISAL REVIEW BOARD MEETING
COLEMAN COUNTY TAX APPRAISAL DISTRICT

The Appraisal Review Board of the Coleman County Tax Appraisal District met on Thursday, May 4, 2023, in the
Appraisal District Office located at 105 S. Commercial Ave., Coleman, Texas.

The Statement of Officer was administered to Mike L. Marrs, Michael Murray, and Marsha Spinks by Carol A.
Weaver, followed by the Oath of Office. . :

A Quorum was declared, and the meeting was called to order at 8:35 a.m. by Michael Murray, Chairman,
Present. Michael Murray, Mike L. Marrs, Marsha Spinks, and Eva Bush.

The Board was organized per Administrative Judge James Eidson’s Appointment Letter. Michael Murray was
appointed Chairman and Marsha Spinks was appointed Secretary.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved on a motion by Marsha Spinks and seconded by
Mike Marrs. The motion passed unanimously.

The changes to the 2022 Appraisal Roll and the other changes from the prior year’s roll were presented to the
Appraisal Review Board. Mike Marrs made the motion to approve the changes with a second by Marsha Spinks.
The motion passed unanimously.

The ARB Hearing Procedures for 2023 were presented and reviewed. Mike Marrs made the motion to adopt the
2023 ARB Hearing Procedures and the motion was seconded by Marsha Spinks. The motion passed
unanimously.

The ARB then planned possible hearing dates throughout June along with a couple of dates in July with Eva
Bush.

The Board recessed at 10:00 a.m.

W/ AN
Midhéel J. Murray, Chairman
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